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Permaquip has announced the appointment of Richard Cradock as product and service development
manager.

Richard brings over 30 years of rail experience, having worked globally for companies such as British Rail
and Geismar.

“We are thrilled to welcome Richard to our team,” said Scott Harrison, chief operating officer at
Permaquip. “His extensive rail experience and knowledge of the industry will be a tremendous asset to our
company as we continue to provide the best rail plant systems to our customers, both nationally and
internationally.”

Coupled with the experience of the existing team, the organisation says Richard’s appointment reaffirms
Permaquip’s commitment to delivering solutions to the most critical issues customers face in track renewal
and maintenance.

Richard can be contacted at: RCradock@permaquip.co.uk
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For more information, visit: www.permaquip.co.uk
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